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This Sunday the 20th of August is our 29th wedding anniversary.  It is hard to believe how fast 
time has gone!  We praise the Lord for His blessings, watch care over us and our family, and 
the privilege to serve Him.   
 
We ask you to pray for the upcoming Prophecy Conference and Men’s Conference the first 
week of  October with Bro. and Mrs. Phillip Sawilowsky.  The Prophecy Conference will be 
with several churches and the Men’s Conference will be with men from several churches as 
well.  We pray that these special events will strengthen and  
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THAT THEY 
MIGHT SET 
THEIR HOPE 

IN GOD  
Psalm 78:7 

 
  

JULY, 2018 

 

Dear Colaborers: 

 

Thank you so much for your prayers and faithful financial support.  We definitely have needed 

your prayers for Alba’s health.  What we thought started as a cold, then was diagnosed as a 

throat infection, then pneumonia, turned out to be more serious and she was hospitalized for 

four days.  She was seriously ill for about three weeks.   But praise the Lord that at her last 

checkup all was well.  The doctor said that she was free to go on our big trip!   

 

The trip to Israel, Ephesus, Corinth, Patmos, and Athens excelled our expectations and we 

thank the Lord for the privilege to go!  We thank the Lord for Olive Tree Ministries and the 

Sawilowskys for their hard work and the wonderful time.  Truly this short letter nor words can 

describe what our eyes saw and our hearts felt.   What a blessing!  

 

The mission work continued on in our absence with the help of our son Halbert and three 

Honduran pastors.  We praise the Lord for a new family that began attending.  Please pray for 

them, the Flores.  A young man who has been living with his girlfriend and now they have a 

baby are coming for Counselling and plan to be married in September, praise the Lord.  In the 

past he was very faithful so we are excited for the Lord’s dealing in their lives.     

 

In September, we will have a special event to celebrate national Children’s Day.  In October, 

we have our annual national Men’s conference so please pray for these events, critical to the 

state of ministries here.  My Dad will be teaching the Men’s Conference.    

 

Thank you so much for your prayers and financial support.  We count it a privilege to be your 

missionaries in Honduras.  May the Lord bless you greatly. 

 

Yours with Hope for Honduras,  

 

 
Leslie & Alba Priday 
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